
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to Spring Term 2! 

Our topic this term is “Anglo Saxons”. We will learn about the coming of 

Christianity to Anglo Saxon Britain, just how “great” Alfred the Great actually 

was and understand how Early Britain looked after the people. 

Our Science topic will span two terms as we look at States of Matter. We will 

be exploring particle diagrams, and how we can change the states of matter. 

This is a very practical unit and I know the children will be enjoy all the 

investigations ahead of them! 

The books we are reading are: 

- The Boy who met a Whale by Nizrana Farook. We are on p134 and the 

children love the cliff hangers- it is an exciting book! 

- A Dangerous game by Malorie Blackman. We will be reading this next!  

Just a few reminders for the term ahead:  

 Children should be reading at least 5 times a week   

 Times tables are SO important so please practice as much as possible. 

 PE is on a Thursday AND Friday and children should come into school in 

their PE kits 

 The children should bring in a piece of veg/fruit for their snack for break 

time and water in their bottles 

 Homework should be submitted on a Wednesday via Teams 

 Spellings and homework will be set every Friday on Teams 

 Spellings should be practised at home 

Thank you for your support with the children’s learning. As ever, if you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to bring this to my attention.  

We look forward to the exciting term ahead! 

Mrs Carr  


